
Dear Kingston Technology, 

Thank you for this kindly gift provided to me and my family.  
I am truly blessed to be selected to receive this scholarship. 
Especially in this pandemic that has made it very difficult 
for my family, your generous donation gives me hope that 
there are still angels helping others like me. One day, I hope 
to become a nurse that reflects the same compassion your 
organization has shown me.  

Currently, I am working diligently to provide the highest quality 
of care as a phlebotomist at Hoag Hospital Newport Beach. 
Your support inspires me to continue striving towards that goal. 
There is no limit when it comes to helping those in need! 

Brenda 
Lumbreras
Phlebotomy Tech
Laboratory

Without this scholarship, my academic journey 
would have been prolonged due to the  
financial burdens of COVID-19. Thank you  
for supporting my lifelong dream of helping 
others as a nurse. I will be sure to pay it  
forward to all the patients that I will care  
for in the future. 

Sincerely,  
Brenda

•	 Years at Hoag: 7
•	 Studying to be registered nurse
•	 �Scholarship will help her reach her goal  

of becoming a nurse
•	 Single mom
•	 Daughter works at Hoag as a nurse
•	 �Quoted Val Saintsbury: “Nurses dispense 

comfort, compassion and caring without 
even a prescription.”


